The October 2021 monthly meeting of the Central New York Region of the Sports Car Club of America
was called to order at 7:10 PM, Wednesday, October 13th, 2021, at the American Legion in Liverpool, NY
by Assistant Regional Executive Mark Bizzozero. Seven people were in attendance.

Regional Executive's Report

No report from R.E Chris Whaley

Assistant Regional Executive’s Report

Assistant RE Mark Bizzozero thanked everyone for a successful season of Solo

Road Rally Report

No report from Rally chair Frank Beyer

Secretary Report

Secretary Benjamin Smolen reported he had signed up to become a Solo safety steward

Treasurer's Report

Treasurer Jay Cartini reported a loss of 1k YTD and discussed whether continuation of the Picnic is viable
for the club as well as sponsorship logos. He also reported the discovery of new cones.

Solo Cross Report:

Good season Adirondack will be a venue for next year and trophies for this season were also discussed
Old Business

Nothing to report

New Business

Nothing to report

At 8:33 PM a motion was made to adjourn the meeting. The motion was passed unanimously.



